
From: Dean of the Division of Graduate Education Susan L. Ettner  
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 11:31 AM 
Subject: New Academic Student Employee (ASE) Quarter Count Report Available 
 website.  
  

 

 

To:  Deans, Department Chairs and Student Affairs Officers 
 
 

 

What you need to know:  
•  The first version of the Academic Student Employee (ASE) 

Quarter Count interface is now online 

•  The interface will make ASE quarter count data available to 

determine ASE eligibility, track students at a systematic level, 

and run reports 

•  Users can submit their feedback directly on the interface to 

improve the next version 
 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

The Division of Graduate Education is pleased to announce the first 
iteration of the Academic Student Employee (ASE) Quarter Count online 
application. Many thanks to our Fellowships and Financial Services and 
Information Technology teams for making this a reality! 

https://click.bp.e.ucla.edu/?qs=115ab037d4075a4dbe8dfbadb8b97ad038d9ff618eccc9b03dfe8ab067e6646ed074335b6783c9873befc2140de21c4939303a32fc359fcc
https://click.bp.e.ucla.edu/?qs=115ab037d4075a4dbe8dfbadb8b97ad038d9ff618eccc9b03dfe8ab067e6646ed074335b6783c9873befc2140de21c4939303a32fc359fcc
https://click.bp.e.ucla.edu/?qs=115ab037d4075a4d73e3aa4b84007be27e3e04a77425be68546029d50072718abcbd8267e66742e2b839659496b14049575a4f2033d4819a
https://click.bp.e.ucla.edu/?qs=115ab037d4075a4d73e3aa4b84007be27e3e04a77425be68546029d50072718abcbd8267e66742e2b839659496b14049575a4f2033d4819a


 

Users can pull ASE Quarter count data by entering the student UID to 
help determine eligibility to hold ASE appointments, track students at a 
more systematic level, and obtain data up to the preceding term. 
Additionally, users may create reports that document counts for one or 
more students in CSV or Excel formats. 

To access the interface, please use the ASE Quarter form, which will 
redirect you to the form, or else log in to Go Grad, select “more” under 
the “Funding” option at the top of the page, and then click on “ASE 
Quarter Count” under “Graduate Student Employment.” 

We hope you will find the interface to be a helpful tool in your work with 
ASE hires. Version 1.0 is merely the beginning, as we will shift our 
attention to version 2.0 in the near future. With that in mind, we would 
very much appreciate your feedback regarding what you like as well as 
suggestions on how the site/interface could be improved. A link within the 
site will allow you to submit your comments and recommendations 
online. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Susan L. Ettner 
Dean of Graduate Education 

 

 

 
 

      
 
 

https://click.bp.e.ucla.edu/?qs=115ab037d4075a4dde8e85b284dc880bdeb390a7a23ff77676fc5bced44081e70e3bd445c7a65caa3c13276023355f094657c404c16d1d56
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